
Notice of Rulemaking 
 

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 25-15-201 et seq. notice is hereby given that the 
Department of Labor and Licensing State Board of Appraisers, Abstracters, and Home Inspectors 
is considering changes to its rules. Act 628 of 2023 combined the Appraiser Licensing and 
Certification Board, the Abstracters’ Board, and the Home Inspector Registration Board into one 
board under the title of the State Board of Appraisers, Abstracters, and Home Inspectors. To 
efficiently combine the rules of all three divisions and minimize duplication of rules for each 
division, the rules for each division in effect prior to Act 628 of 2023 are being repealed and 
replaced entirely by a five (5) chapter volume of rules. A detailed summary of the new rules is 
available on the Department’s website.  

Written comment will be accepted from Friday, May 17, 2024 through Monday, June 17, 
2024 by the State Board of Appraisers, Abstracters, and Home Inspectors. Comments may be 
mailed to the Board’s Office at 900 West Capitol Avenue, Suite 400, Little Rock, AR  72201, or 
emailed to diana.piechocki@arkansas.gov.  If you would like to make oral public comments, 
please call our office at (501) 683-3775. A copy of the proposed rules can be accessed on the 
Arkansas Department of Labor and Licensing’s website at:  
https://www.labor.arkansas.gov/licensing.  


